

ANGUS S. KING, JR.

## STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF NURSING 158 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0158

MYRA A. BROADWAY, J.D., M.S., R.N. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

June 7, 2002

Susan L. Keeney, R.N. 54 Higgins Hill Casco, ME 04015

Dear Ms. Keeney:

Pursuant to your meeting with the Board June 6, 2002, this will confirm that based on the fact that you remain under Board Order in Vermont wherein your Vermont nursing license is indefinitely suspended, the Board voted to deny your request for reactivation of your Maine nursing license until the issue with the Vermont Board of Nursing is resolved. At that time the Board would reconsider your request.

Sincerely,

Myra A. Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N.

**Executive Director** 

MAB:vlc

pc: Vermont Board of Nursing

John H. Richards, Assistant Attorney General

